
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 13th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to be able to offer the Eco Gardening club to our younger children in Year 1 and Year 2 for next term. The 
cost is £2.00 per session and will run for 4 weeks. (£8.00) 
 
Keen gardeners are needed for this exciting club. We will be digging and preparing seeds for growing next year. We will 
make bee bombs for the children to throw! 
 
The club will start on Wednesday 10th November from 2.45 -3.45.  It will be limited to 15 children.  
 
Places will be offered on a first come first served basis. Payment will be set up online. Alternatively, you can send cash in a 
named envelope to the office, once you have received confirmation of your child’s acceptance to the club. 
 
If your child would like to participate please email the school office: office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fiona Johnstone 
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